PTFA Report 2021-2022

Welcome to our very first AGM and social evening for the school’s PTFA. It’s lovely to see so many of you. Thank you
for coming to support us this evening.

There has always been at PTFA at the school for as long as we can remember, but then Covid happened and it wasn’t
until September 2021, that we saw the start of the school’s PTFA again. Since then, we have:

«* Run a Christmas hamper raffle

#* Held a scholastic book fair

+» Held a Easter bonanza selling cakes and pre loved uniform
«* Organised an Easter egg hunt for everyone at school

+* Held a Jubilee cream tea picnic for parents and children

% Organised a small summer fair and picnic selling ice creams

We were hit by Covid in January which meant that several meetings were cancelled and postponed. This inevitably
meant that things slowed down for us over this time. Another factor that has slowed us down has been transferring
details on and accessing of the bank account. However we now have full access and our treasurer has worked hard
to work through the files to create accounts for us.

Over the last 12 months we have:

«» Bought Christmas crackers and contributed towards party food for the children
%+ Paid for an author for World Book day

«» Organised an Easter egg hunt for the whole school

%+ Paid for a set of glockenspiels to support music within the school

«» Bought a set of waistcoats for school productions

«* Contributed to year 6 Leavers’ hoodies and BBQ

We'd also like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has supported us over the year. From volunteering
their time to help set up and clear up, donating uniform, books and toys, baking cakes to helping supply us with ice
creams to sell! We really wouldn’t be anywhere without your help and support.

As a PTFA team, we are incredibly lucky to have a 10 strong team and for the size of our school, this is amazing. With
this team we are already planning the academic year ahead and so far have:

+* Held a Break the Rules Day raising £125.85

#* Organised a Dress Creatively day

«» Organised a Bag2School collection for second hand clothes

% Received £150 donation from The Marnhull Fest for helping man the gates earlier this year
% Sold pre loved uniform at the start of term to parents

+» Developing a pre loved uniform shop to open once a month to parents

«* Planning Christmas wreath making workshops

«» Organising a Christmas fair in the village hall to encourage community involvement

¢ We also have the Scholastic Book fair booked for March 2023

Here’s to the year ahead!



